
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

School	
  Council	
  Meeting
Monday,	
  September 26th, 2016

Attendance: Sonya McLean, Lisa Piquette, Patrick Hopkin, Kate Barber, Bernadette
Remillard,	
  Roxanne Pickering,	
  Charli	
  White,

Regrets: 2 parents from	
  JK were interested but did not attend. Lisa will follow up to	
  
see if they are still interested in being part of SC. Stephanie from	
  BBBF will also be
approached to see if she is interested in continuing as the community rep.

Minutes: Kate Barber

1.	 Welcome
Lisa thanked	
  the	
  parents	
  for participating again	
  this year in	
  SC.
Introductions

2.	 Roles	
  and responsibilities
Lisa reviewed	
  the	
  Lansdowne	
  SC	
  bylaws	
  – no changes.
Copy given to each member.

3.	 Elections
Roxanne Pickering put her name forward to be the SC Chair. All in favour.
Charli	
  White	
  will continue	
  as Co-­‐Chair	
  in year	
  2 of a 2-­‐year	
  position.
Secretary	
  position will be a rotating	
  position as no one wanted to fill this
position	
  for the year.

4.	 Parent	
  Involvement	
  Committee	
  (PIC)
Poster	
  for Oct 18th event was distributed. PIC was described. All members
can attend. Rep from	
  Lansdowne will be Bernadette. Lisa will send out list of
topics for the year. 

5.	 Principal’s	
  Report
•	 Fundraising Plan

o	 Cookie	
  dough	
  will go	
  ahead	
  in October
o	 Oliver’s Labels: Kate will	
  circulate the link 
o	 Card fundraiser: sample was circulated. $150 delivery fee.

Decided it was	
  too	
  expensive.
o	 Pizza, subs	
  (no juice)
o	 Milk	
  was discontinued – too labour intensive and low	
  profit
o	 Gr8s will fundraise	
  for their	
  year-­‐end	
  trip
o	 Charity	
  Fundraiser – Toonies for Terry Fox and	
  student council
o Lisa will share the full plan at the next meeting



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
               
           
   
 
               
            
              
       

 
       

•	 Pro Grant
o	 Approved $1000 ($500 to remove barriers for parents to

participate / $500 resources for math games to lending to
families)

7.	 Accommodation	
  Review
•	 Sharing of presentation (30min)

o	 Lisa went through the slides on the accommodation review
o	 Modified review 
o	 Community meeting on Nov 7th at Sudbury	
  Secondary	
  School
o	 Questions posed that	
  Lisa	
  will	
  get	
  answers to: 

1. Is the Nov 7th meeting simply for the Board to present 
information or will there be an opportunity for parents to provide 
input? 

2. Will the board be listening to input from the community partners 
at the November 24th Meeting? It says Final Report. (SC 
wondering why Nov 24th said final report and then there was an 
opportunity for deleguations at the Dec 12th meeting)? 

3. Why QE site instead of Lansdowne? 

Meeting	
  Dates	
  

September 26 October 17 November 21
January	
  16 February	
   27 April 24
May 15


